THE MUSEUM OF THE UNIVERSITY OF PENNSYLVANIA PHILADELPHIA

July 19, 1930

My dear Dr. Steindorff:

I am having Mr. Woolley's notes on Anibeh copied and they should go off to you within the next week. The copy of the Museum Journal containing a short article on Anibeh by Woolley is being mailed to you today.

I wish that I could say to you that we could send you photographs of all the finds from Anibeh, I do not, however, see how we could do so at this time. The objects were not and indeed even now are not placed in one group, but are scattered through the large collections brought over by MacIver and Woolley. Might it not be well for you to let us know the particular objects which you need (the numbers and description of which you will find in Woolley's Notes) and we could then locate them and let you have prints?

Do please tell me whether this will be satisfactory to you. We are of course anxious that you should have complete data for your work and you may count upon our cooperation.

> Sincerely yours Jane M. M. Hugh Secretary

Dr. Georg Steindorff Fritzchestrasse, 10 Leipzig N. 22 Germany